
 

Aniframes Mysoor 

 

The Department of Computer Science and Engineering organized a one-day Industrial Visit Programme 

on 12th  May 2022 at Aniframes Mysoor. The Technical Session was based on Image Processing and 

multimedia. 

The participants included 55 students from 4th  semester. The Technical Session  was handled by 

expert trainers from Aniframes Mysoor. 

The training was extremely helpful to the students. Certificates were issued to all participants. 

 

 

 

 

 


